CITY OF KINGSTON @Q/

Oftice of the Mayor

Steven ‘I Noble
Mayor

January 2nd, 2025

Honorable Andrea Shaut
President/Alderman-at-Large
Kingston Common Council
420 Broadway

Kingston, NY 12401

Re: ADA Signage at 8 Smith Ave
Dear President Shaut,
It has come my attention that a resident living at 8 Smith Avenue would benefit from ADA parking signage in

front his home. I recommend that the Council take all necessary steps to accommodate this request. A copy of
his DMV tag is attached.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sfeven T. Noble
Mayor
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Tinti, Elisa

From: Shaut, Andrea

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 8:51 AM
To: Tinti, Elisa

Subject: Communication

Good morning,

I received a request from a Q-alert to remove the handicap signage at 170 Downs St. The tenant who needed the
parking spot no longer has a car; therefore, the signage is unnecessary.

Can you please add this email to my communication folder?
Sincerely,

Andrea Shaut

Council President, City of Kingston



Tinti, Elisa

From: Shaut, Andrea

Sent: Monday, December 30, 2024 11:56 AM

To: Tinti, Elisa

Subject: Fw: Handicapped Parking Signage Removal
Elisa,

Please add the below email to my communication folder.
Thank you,

Andrea Shaut

Council President, City of Kingston

From: Schabot, Steven <Ward8@kingston-ny.gov>
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2024 7:12 AM

To: Shaut, Andrea <ashaut@kingston-ny.gov>

Cc: Dennison, Bob <Ward6@kingston-ny.gov>
Subject: Handicapped Parking Signage Removal

The handicapped signs at 10 Walnut Street, Kingston may be removed as there is no longer a need for
them.

Thank you

Respectfully Submitted

Steven Schabot

Alderman 8" Ward



